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Upcoming 

Events 
 

 
 

3/27 Winter Preview, 6:30PM 
 

3/29 Thomas Jefferson @ 
Hanford Jazz Festival 
 

3/29 MSHS Guitar Ensemble @ 
CMEA Orchestra Festival, 
Sunnyside H.S., Fresno, CA  
 

4/5 Thomas Jefferson @ Merced 
Jazz Festival 
 

4/9 Lincoln 2nd Grade Music 
Performance. 8:30AM 
 

4/11 Purple Pyramid Band 
Showcase, 7:00PM 
 

4/12 MSHS Guitar Ensemble @ 
Fresno City Community College 
Summit  
 

4/26 MSHS Pops Concert 
 

5/2- 5/11 MSTC Presents 
GREASE 
 

5/8 MSHS Spring Showcase 
 

5/9 Lincoln Spring Band/ Choir/ 
Recorder Concert, 6:30PM 
 

5/10 MSHS Jazz Band @ 
Service with Pride 
 

5/14 Howard Spring Concerts, 
5:30-8:00PM 
 

5/15 MSHS Spring Awards 
Banquet 
 

5/18 MUSD Honor Concert, 
4:00PM 
 

5/20 Thomas Jefferson Spring 
Choir Concert, 5:00PM 
 

5/21 Monroe Spring Concert, 
6:30PM 
 

5/22 Alpha Spring Concert 
 

5/23 Lincoln 3rd Grade Music 
Performance 
 

5/24 Service with Pride 

Dr. Marcheta Williams, Director 
Gloria Garcia, Administrative Assistant 
  

2019 Elementary  
Choral Festival 

The Fourth Annual 
Elementary Choir 

Festival took place on 
Wednesday, March 20 
at Madera South High 

School. Choir students 
were given the 

opportunity to perform 
with their school’s choir, 

hear, and score choirs 
from different schools. 

All district accompanists 
attended to support their 

school sites, and three 
adjudicators were on 

site to listen and rate all 
performing elementary 
choir groups. Teachers 
we given all final score 

sheets to review with 
their performing groups 

in an effort to improve 
their technique as well 

as overall performance. 
Students and teachers 

will be presented a 
certificate based on their 

scores at their school 
site’s Spring Concert in 

May. 



  

 

 

 

STUDENTS AND STAFF PARTICIPATE IN THE  

Congratulations to all 
of our participating 

schools! 


